
   

 

  Daily Announcements  
  Wednesday, June 1, 2022 

 
 

 

• The Babylon Junior High Girls Softball team, who despite the heat, were able to come 
out with a win and beat West Islip 18-3. With outstanding pitching by Amanda S and 
Isabella C and amazing catching by Eliana R, the girls were able to keep the West Islip 
score to a minimum. Unbelievable hitting by Mia L with an RBI, Melissa M with multiple 
hits, and Katherine O with a double and a single fueled the offense. Great Job to 
everyone! 

 

• There will be a Boys Soccer meeting on Thursday 6/2 in the JH Cafeteria for students 
currently in grades 7-11.  

 

• BHS Surf Club is hosting a movie night tomorrow, Thursday June 2nd in Rowe Hall at 6pm. 
We’ll be watching “Surf’s Up.” All are welcome! 

 
 


